
GBN Announcements 

9/22/2017 

The Box Tops Contest starts on Monday.  The winning class will get a treat for everyone in the class. 
Please bring in your Box Tops from Monday, September 25 - Monday, October 9.  Turn the Box Tops to 
your English teacher in an envelope with your teacher's name and the class period on it.  

 

Remember, if you want to order a copy of a book from author Kazu Kibiushi, please have your order form 
to the library by Monday.   

 

A reminder to please treat the hallways like a road, and walk on the right side.  The hallways are especial-
ly crowded in the morning, so please keep to the right and allow people to pass through.  If you want to 
spend time with friends, use the commons or outdoor space to hang out instead of blocking the hall.   

 

GIVE club is a place where you can show leadership at Gateway and give back to the community.  We plan 
ways to help others like raising money for natural disasters, helping kids afford clothes and food, and hav-
ing drives to collect supplies for others. We will begin meeting Mondays at lunch, starting next Monday, 
October 2nd.  Anyone is welcome to join GIVE, just bring your lunch to the library and be ready to work 
together with a fun group of students.  Not sure if GIVE club is right for you?  We will spend the first 
meeting on October 2nd talking about all the projects we do to help our school, local, and global communi-
ty.  Come to the first meeting and decide if it is the place for you.    

 


